To

Port Blair dated 15 Jan 2014

The superintendant of Palice
South Andaman

Sub : Issue pertaining to the threat to AAJVS Janjati Sevaks — reg.

Sir,

On 16-17 Jan 2014 3 joint patrolling team of AAJVS, Police and Forest apprehended seven
poachers from Jarawa Reserve area on west coast. After this incident on 23 jan 2014 a threat through
mobile phone call from one person SUSHEEL DAS R/o TempleMyo received by Shri Debrata Mondal ,
Janjati Sevak of AAJVS. Shri Debrata Mondal lodged an FIR on this. The other staffs of AAJVS and myself
did not receive any threat from any person and any source.

undertaking from him in written,

We are thankful to the A&N Police (particularly the local Police) for giving us protection with the special
interference in this context by the concerned DYSP, Bambooflat at grass root level in the field.

Itis noteworthy that after the said phone call (on 23 jan 2014) we did not receive any other threat from
any one and from any source.

At the end | state that the present situation is normal now.
In future any such mishap shall be reported timely to the nearest police.

Thanking You

Yours faithfully

Dr. Pronob Kumar Sircar
Tribal Welfare Officer
AAJVS, Tirur




